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Clerks report February Full Council 2025 
 
 
Elections – although no official communications have been received for me to share, I do 
expect to have information to forward to you shortly. I will be attending a briefing from SC 
on 25th Feb. 
 
We will be having initial advice from SC on 25th Feb regarding our Neighbourhood Plan, 
next steps and further information will be shared at next FC. 
 
We have had 3 meetings with RenewEv regards their proposals for the Pavilion Project, 
hopefully we will be able to share their findings very soon with FC. 
 
The planning application for the Pavilion is stalled with the legal team at SC, our architect 
is chasing frequently. The tender is being prepared and we will tie in the proposals from 
RenewEV before bringing it to you for approval. This will go on the governments “Contract 
Finder” website but several local firms have been identified as possible interested 
contractors. 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary 
 
Meetings 
 
1st March – Parish Walkabout and Repair Café 
3rd March – Annual Parish Meeting 
18th March – Climate Fresk Event 
 

 


